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Last week in Nursery: Our 
Nursery have been busy learning 
about harvest. They harvested the 
vegetables from the Early Years 
garden ready to make a vegetable 
omelette... but they had no eggs! 
So, Mrs Pritchard's chicken came 
to visit and laid an egg! Next they 
made the omelette and also an 
apple crumble made using apples 
from the apple tree in the Early 
Years garden!

Last week in Reception: 
We are so very proud of our 
Reception children who 
have settled in really well to 
the Cavalry family, making 
new friends and showing 
great confidence and 
enthusiasm. Just look at 
their wonderful paintings of 
the Tiger Who Came To 
Tea! 



Last week in Year 2:
Class 5 and Class 6  have been 
reading Owl Babies and have painted 
some pictures using sponges! We were 
very proud to show them off in our 
sharing assembly.

We are so pleased with 
our gardening area. 
Thanks to the Rotary 
Club of March we have 
more growing beds and 
a lovely storage shed. 
They even gave us 
gardening tools and 
seeds to plant. Look at 
the produce we grew! 

Dates for your diary:
4th to 7th October - Bikeability course for Year 5 - safer cycling
Monday 18th October - Harvest festival - donations welcomed 
for Food Bank
Friday 22nd October - school and nursery closed for staff 
training
25th to 29th October - half term week
Friday 12th November - fundraising for Children in Need
Friday 17th December - last day of term
All term dates for 2021 - 2022 are available on the school 
website.


